
Home in a Week  

for Ms. Daria Vera 
 
Information from Rev. Mark Porterfield, “Home in a Week” Coordinator 
 
For all churches or individuals who God is calling to be part of the blessing known as ‘A 
Home for Daria’ we have a sign up through our website www.homeinaweek.org  click on the ‘Home 
for Daria’ tab and on the bottom right you will see a ‘sign up’ tab for the Away Team. We will start work 
on the 18th.  Using Monday the 17th as a travel day.  April 25th Tuesday @ 10am we will present the keys 
to Daria Vera and celebrate.  
   
The Away Teams are staying are staying at Melody Lane Christian Renewal Center in Mission.  If we get a 
good response by Mid-March we could also reserve a kitchen/dining area at Melody Lane.  The one we 
have used in the past can handle about 50. I am looking for churches or individuals to handle food for 
the team.  Our normal “Home in a Week” Chef can’t be there during April but can/will help prep food for 
others to cook.  Any individual or group that can help with food & cooking can contact me directly at 
pastormark1010@gmail.com.  
   
Things to bring depend on your teams ‘toolness’.  We need people with no tools but willing hands to 
work“Home in a Week” will have tools for these folk.  

• For people with basic tools (circular saw, tool belt,) bring them.   
• For people with lots of tools: we can use any and all pneumatic nailers (framing first then 

finishing) with compressors and hoses.   
• We will need scaffolding for the entire home;  about 12 sets.  
• Any and all tools related to sheetrock install and floating.  Any and all cordless tools, drills, saws, 

sawzall.  
• Compound Miter saws with stands.  
• We have a temporary elec. box with 24 plugs to handle almost anything.  We have a laser level 

and a table saw.  
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